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Fisher Phillips Charlotte Expands Legal Team With Holly Mancl

News

2.27.17


Holly N. Mancl has joined the Charlotte office of labor and employment law firm Fisher Phillips, as

an associate.

Before joining Fisher Phillips, Mancl served as an associate at PennStuart in Bristol, Tenn. She

graduated summa cum laude from Queens University of Charlotte with a Bachelor of Arts in both

Political Science and Business Administration. She received her Juris Doctor degree with honors

from The University of Tennessee College of Law, where she was the editor-in-chief of The

Tennessee Journal of Business Law and the student materials editor of The Tennessee Law Review.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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